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18/03/2020  16:11:582020/0455/P OBJ Peter Croft I would like to object to this application, which I believe would establish an unfortunate precedent for Fawley 

Road.

The applicant says that the visual impact of the changes would be negligible, as the the lightwells would be in 

a "private and secluded front garden". That of course depends on the seclusion being maintained in future, 

and I don't believe there is any guarantee of that. Indeed I consider the existing screening achieved by the 

fence in addition to the hedge to be quite out of keeping with the rest of the road, and I think future owners 

may agree with that judgment and reduce or remove it, leaving the lightwells visible.
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